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Fiscal Years (FY) 2017-18 through 2019-20

Prevention and Early Intervention

Development of Regional Prevention Networks for

At-Risk Children, Youth and Families

Available for Public Review

November 27, 2017

The Los Angeles County Department of Mental Health (LACDMH), as required under
the Mental Health Services Act (MHSA), is opening a Public Review and Comment
period for Prevention and Early Intervention - Development of Regional Prevention
Networks for At-Risk Children, Youth and Families. The Public Review and Comment
period will begin November 27, 2017 and expires December 26, 2017.

The document under review is posted on the LACDMH website
(http://dmh.lacounty.gov/wps/portal/dmh/press_center/announcements) and hard
copies are available at the LACDMH Program Development and Outcomes Bureau,
550 South Vermont Avenue, 3rd Floor, Los Angeles, CA 90020. Any member of the
public may request a hard copy of the document by contacting Debbie Innes-
Gomberg, Ph.D. at (213) 738-2756.

To provide input, recommendations and comments, please email your comments to
DIGomberg@dmh.lacounty.gov or submit written comments to:

Los Angeles County Department of Mental Health
Program Development and Outcomes Bureau
Attention: Prevention and Early Intervention - Development of Regional
Prevention Networks for At-Risk Children, Youth and Families
550 S. Vermont Avenue, 3rd Floor
Los Angeles, CA 90020
Fax#: (213) 351-2762


